
Poppies….  Poppies  Will  Put
Them To Sleep
Yes, Spring has finally arrived. For most, that means looking
forward to making plans for the summer getaway. For me it
means looking forward to auditioning for one of two (or this
year…. three) big musical productions in the area. I narrowed
my choices down to two this week. I really wanted to audition
for a production of The Wizard of Oz. I have always wanted to
be the Cowardly Lion…. a fantastic character role if ever
there was one. I contacted the director of the show to ask
about performance dates. Alas, they begin in mid-July (after
auditions for another play I am extremely excited about trying
out  for  (now  be  nice)…  The  Nerd.  And  yes,  I  will  be
auditioning for the title role, but of course will gladly
accept any part offered to me.

Even while considering the possibility of dreaming that “If I
Were  King  of  the  Forrrrrrest”  (not  Queen,  not  Duke,  not
Prince), the more logical option seemed to be to try out for
the musical that is closer to home with the group I have been
involved with for the past two years. It will save a bit of
money on the gas tank as well. So…. according to an email I
received  earlier  today,  I  will  make  my  way  tomorrow  to
audition for a role in Little Women (and yes, there are male
roles in the production).

https://www.tangents.org/theatre/110/
https://www.tangents.org/theatre/110/
https://www.ticketsnow.com/Theater_Tickets/Wizard_Of_Oz_Tickets.html?CAT=Event&FDT=4/24/2008%2012:00:00%20AM&TDT=10/24/2009%2012:00:00%20AM&MAID=0&NodeKey=5B66A6D8DFDE4A3283DB84A313D337B0&SearchPath=1
https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/The_Nerd
https://www.ticketsnow.com/Theater_Tickets/Little_Women_Tickets.html

